PFC Recipient of \$20,000 OATA Contribution

THE ROBERT W. JACKSON MEMORIAL CAMPAIGN

TEN YEARS & \$20,000 LATER | Federal Matching Funds Make it a \$40,000 Contribution



The Ontario Athletic Therapist Association joins the world of sport medicine in honouring the passing of this giant of a human being for his remarkable career and life, his contributions to sport rehabilitation and his early recognition of and support for Ontario Athletic Therapists promoting ATs for major games and to work with para sport athletes. The OATA named Dr. Jackson an Honorary AT upon the occasion of his induction to the Paralympic Order as a BUILDER.

A P P E A L 2010

Friends of Dr. Jackson are being asked to contribute to a Robert. W. Jackson "Tile" in his honour and to support the Canadian Paralympic Movement. Since ATs have been part of his dream and efforts since the 1976 TORONTOLYMPIAD, OATA is seeking member permission and support to raise \$2,000 per year over the prescribed 10-year period (2012-2020) from contributions and conference revenues.

OATA MEMBERS | How did we raise the \$20,000 pledge funds?

2010 seems a long time ago. Many of you may not have been at that 2010 Conference and AGM or even been a Certified Member at that time. The OATA pledge was made to the Canadian Paralympics with Member approval. As per the goal, membership fees did not cover this pledge. Rather, revenue from annual conferences and the summit series raised from sponsorships made the \$2,000 per year possible. Join us in our collective pride at being able to pay tribute to this long-time champion of the AT profession: Dr. Robert W. Jackson.